
 

 

 

MEDIA RELEASE 1 December 2021  
 

AustralianSuper executive changes 
 
AustralianSuper has today announced that Felicia Trewin, Group Executive Technology Services, will 
leave the Fund to take an executive role with AMP in the new year. 
 
Ms Trewin joined AustralianSuper in July 2018 as the Fund’s inaugural Group Executive Technology 
Services. In that time, Ms Trewin has led the development of the Fund’s technology and information 
security capability, including building strong foundations for the team and aligning the Fund’s 
Technology Roadmap with its 2030 Strategy. 
 
Chief Executive Paul Schroder said Ms Trewin had been a valued member of the Fund’s Executive 
team, a trusted collaborator across many areas of the Fund’s operations and a mentor to colleagues. 
 
‘Felicia has played an important role in improving our technology maturity and setting our 
technology vision for the future,’ Mr Schroder said. 
 
‘On behalf of the Board and Group Executive, I thank Felicia for her commitment to the Fund and to 
AustralianSuper members over the past three years and wish her well for the future.’ 
 
AustralianSuper will commence the recruitment process in the new year. In the interim Peter Curtis, 
Group Executive Finance and Operations will have Executive accountability for Technology Services. 

 
Media enquiries: 
Stephen McMahon 
Senior Manager Media Relations  
Mobile: 0407 507 4125 
smcmahon@australiansuper.com 

 

About AustralianSuper 
AustralianSuper manages more than A$244 billion in members’ retirement savings on behalf of more than 2.5 
million members from more than 370,000 businesses*. One in 10 working Australians is a member of 
AustralianSuper, the nation’s largest superannuation fund. AustralianSuper’s balanced option has generated a 10-
year annual return to members of 10.47% per annum**, making it one of the top three performing funds in Australia 
over the long-term. 

 

* As at 30 September 2021. ** AustralianSuper Balanced investment option compared to the SuperRatings Fund 
Crediting Rate Survey - SR50 Balanced (60–76) Index to 30 September 2021. Returns from equivalent investment 
options of the ARF and STA super funds are used for periods before 1 July 2006. Investment returns are not 
guaranteed. Past performance is not a reliable indicator of future returns.   

AustralianSuper Pty Ltd ABN 94 006 457 987, AFSL 233788, Trustee of AustralianSuper ABN 65 714 39498. 
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